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Miss Sanderson, N. J. McKinley, A. Findlay, G. Lockett, J. M. Simpson, with

D. A. McArthur as Sec retary-Treastirer.

The Registrar announices the following registration figures: In Arts,

700; in Science, 221; in Medicine, 210; ini TheolugY, 31; less registered in two

faculties, 23; total registration, 1,139. This is an increase Of 97 Over last

session.

Ladies.

T HE Y. WV. C. A. held its annual business meeting on Mardhi 5th, when the

following pfficers for next year were annoLinced: Honorary President, Mrs.

WJatson; President, Miss MacInnis; Vice-President, Miss Hall; Recording

Secretary, Miss E. Nesbitt; Corresponding Secretary, Miss Shaw; Treasuirer,

Miss Ross.

Miss Maclnnis and Miss Green were appointed delegates to Silver Bay, a

work for which the society feit able this year 't( set aside thec suini of eighty

dollars.

On Mardi 20, the Levana Society, too, clased a busy year's work. The

members look back withi pleastire to lectures ini art and literatuire, plays, and de-

bates, and music, social and business meetings. The President lias been suc-

cessful in carrying through the business part of the meeting in the legal haif-

hour, and we have had exceptionally good programmes. It is hardly iiecessary

that the society should express its thanks to thosc wlio contributed, those whose

capability has flowered into performnance.; rather it is to be regretted that 80

miany members havenot had an opportunity ta (1o vcry much work for the

commiion good. However, the graduatiîig class hiave canisiderable hope that

xx len their re-union takes place they will find candidates as willing to take part

in the programme as thcy usuially arc ta act as delegates to the different At

Homes.

It so happcned this year that owing ta tic umericàIl wcakncss of the

juinior year several girls wcre nomninated for office in bath societies. But, to

judge by the numnbers in thc first two years this need iiot occnr again. However

capable and willing niiany menibers are it is scarcely fair ta ask them to attend

a double number of the girls' comimittee meetings as well as thé varions meet-

ings iii connectioli with their respective years. It is in the general interest, too,

that as niany different members as possible act on the execuitives in order that

as many as possible may reccive trainling ini sncb work; and with over one

hundIrcd girls in attendance, and tie prospect of stroiig junior years in future,

overlappilig will scarcely be necessary iii executives tliat require suich a com-

parativcly smiall numnber of officers.

Tic followiflg are tic members of the Levana, execuitive for next year:

Honorary President, Mi~s. Goodwin; President, Miss Reivc; Vice-President,

Miss Hiscock; Secretary, Miss Patton; Treasurer, Miss Cranm; Critic, Miss

MacInnis; Poetess, Miss Fargey; l)ropllct-IJistoriaîî, Miss A. Pierce; Senior


